
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amendment 10 – 2023/24 Racing Season 

 

Racing SA wish to advise that in consultation with the Naracoorte Racing Club, an inspection by 

Racing SA Stewards this afternoon has identified an apparent irrigation malfunction close to the 

winning post that has deemed the track to be unsafe. The meeting scheduled for Friday 20th 

October has been transferred to Sunday 22nd October with fields to remain the same and 

scratching’s re-instated. Amended race times to be advised. 
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